
Student Stipend Announcement! 
Hudson College of Public Health students working on dissertations, 
practicums, or internships are invited to apply for this competitive 

opportunity. Stipends are in the amount of $3,500. 
 

MUST be a U.S. Citizen, non-Citizen U.S. national, or Permanent Resident 
 

Preference will be given for completing projects already planned by the  
OPHTC, Oklahoma Public Health Association, or Southern Plains Tribal Health Board. 

 

Projects need to be completed by June 1st, 2021. 

Proposed projects (lead persons) include: 

Oklahoma Public  
Health Association 
(Aundria Goree ) 

Southern Plains Tribal 
Health Board 
(RD Dickens) 

Oklahoma Public Health Training 
Center (OPHTC) 
(Dr. Thomas Teasdale) 

OPHTC / Dept of 
Biostats & Epi 
(Dr. Aaron 
Wendelboe) 

Multiple project 
opportunities related to 
marketing and publicity, 
resource development, 
OPHA conference, 
policy, and increasing 
student engagement 

Current trends in 
Tribal public health 
data for American 
Indians in the 
Southern Plains area  

a) Evaluate use of iPads to address 
COVID distancing in nursing 
facilities 
 

b) Evaluate virtual dementia care 
education in nursing facilities 
 

c) Evaluate an implemented suicide 
prevention program 

Evaluation of 
thresholds/metrics 
proposed to 
control the 
COVID-19 
pandemic 
 

For more details contact: Olawale Dudubo (olawale-dudubo@ouhsc.edu) 

Submit (1) your Resume/ CV* and EITHER (2a) your rationale of interest in one 
of our proposed projects, OR (2b) a half page description of your own proposed 
project.** Submission deadline is Oct 30, 2020, 5:00pm. 

 * Please include your HCOPH degree program, area of study, and year in program. 
 

 ** Please include project objectives, methods/activities, expected outcomes, a timeline, and a 
discussion of how your project relates to behavioral health, and/or any of the three HHS 
clinical priorities (mental health, opioid abuse, and childhood obesity).   

 Oklahoma Public Health Training Center 

mailto:olawale-dudubo@ouhsc.edu

